
               

 

 
NOTICE TO ALL LOG SUPPLIERS: 

 
We Will Not Be Accepting Log Deliveries  

 
Friday July 4, 2025 

 
as we will be closed in observance of the 4th of July Holiday 

 
July 7th - Regular delivery hours 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY! 


